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15 June 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
 

Summer School July 2021 
 

Further to our letter of 28 May 2021, we are delighted to be able to confirm that we will be holding our Summer 
School this year from Monday 26 until Friday 30 July 2021 and we warmly invite your son to attend. 
 
We are excited to be able to offer your son a full programme of activities, including Robotics, Music, Sports Science, 
PE, Mosaics and much more.  Attendance will be from 8.45am until 2.30pm, every day and will be held at our 
Lower School site, which is at the junction of Parsonage Lane and Baker Street. 
 
Lunch will be provided every day but he may like to bring a drink and snacks with him for morning break (no nuts, 
fizzy drinks, sweets or chocolate please). Please give details of any dietary requirements or allergies he may have 
on the Google Form reply slip. Your son should wear suitable casual clothing, including a hat and sun cream, should 
the weather be warm, to allow him to participate in the activities.  All other equipment will be provided.  
 
Social distancing should be observed wherever possible but he will not need to wear a mask and should use the 
hand sanitiser provided at the start of each day and to every following area of activity during the day.  You must 
inform the School should your son test positive for Covid 19 at any stage leading up to or during the week 
beginning 26 July 2021. 
 
Should you wish your son to take advantage of this opportunity, please complete the Google Form Reply slip which 
can be found on the Year 7 Transition Page of our website - https://www.enfieldgrammar.org/parents-
students/transitions/. Closing date for replies is Friday 25 June 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely                                                                 Yours sincerely 

 
 
S Purrier      Dr V Currie 
Deputy Head      Head of Lower School     
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